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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:24 PM
To: 'Sarah Galt'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Opposition to electric power disconnections during the current pandemic

Good afternoon, Sarah Galt 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Sarah Galt <sarahdgalt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 12:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Opposition to electric power disconnections during the current pandemic 

 
Good Afternoon,  
 
I am writing now to voice my opposition to electric power disconnections during the current pandemic. Due to the economic impact of 
the pandemic, citizens are in a state of financial struggle and should not have their power cut off due to something out of their control. 
I would also like to mention, DOCKET#20200219-El is underway, which petitions to initiate emergency rulemaking 
to prevent electric utility shutoffs. Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Concerned Citizen,  
Sarah Galt 
 




